
October 1, 2020 

 

Dear Ms Cheng, 

 

Re: CITY FILES: D01-20009 and D02-20018 

 City Planner: Doris Cheng, Senior Planner - Site Plans 

 

I was shocked and disappointed to read about the proposed rezoning of 9350 Yonge Street, 

Richmond Hill at the corner of Yonge and Carrville Rd/16th Ave. 

 

I have many concerns about the proposed heights and densities contained within the 

application. 

 

This is an already overburdened area, serviced by a major intersection which cannot handle 

more traffic. 

 

Two high-rise buildings will result in more congestion, more pedestrian traffic, and more 

automobile traffic in an area that is already over its limit.   

 

 I have lived at this address in Richmond Hill for 40 years and planned to stay here.  Perhaps it is 

time to leave an area that has no regard or care for its residents.   

 

Richmond Hill used to be a community. 

Richvale used to be a community. 

No longer. 

 

If public opinion is valued, you will not approve this proposal for change of zoning. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Donna Schaeffer 

155 Avenue Rd. 

Richmond Hill  L4Z 4Z6 

 


